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Ont L ]
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We have your recent letter in which you request

that you be allowed to take -ut of hospital

for the long week-end at Easter.
According to our instructions, we regret to advise

that we cannot permit this » and neither can we allow you to

visit-lere at the hospital.

Yours truly,

ULrEcTor of Nursing,
tario Hospital,





